
 
 

 

Newsletter  

Friday 7th January 2022 

 

School Diary 

Monday 10th – Friday 14th January 2022   

Week A 

 

Date(s) Event(s) 

Monday 10th January No Events Scheduled 

Tuesday 11th January 
KS3 Text to Film Club 
3.10-4pm AX7 

Wednesday 12th January No Events Scheduled 

Thursday 13th January 
KS4 Text to Film Club 
3.10-4pm AX7 

Friday 14th January No Events Scheduled 

 

News 

Face Coverings 
Please remember to send your son into school with a 
face covering every day. 
 

  



 
 

Year 8 Parents’ Evening 
This virtual event will take place on Thursday 20th 
January. Information on how to register will be sent 
out shortly. 
 

Berlin Trip 
Payment of the second non-refundable deposit of 
£150 is due now. Please ensure a copy of your son’s 
passport has been emailed to Mrs Lloyd 
clairelloyd@mosslands.wirral.sch.uk. 
 

Blood Brothers Trip 
Unfortunately, we have had to cancel the trip to see 
Blood Brothers next month. Refunds will be issued 
next week. 
 

Library 
We kick off this term by introducing a new author - 
Onjali Q. Raúf.  Her work draws heavily on her 
experiences and work for organisations including 
Women for Women International and as founder and 
CEO of the NGO's Making Herstory - an organisation 
that helps women and children who are victims of 
domestic violence, abuse and trafficking. Her first 
novel, The Boy at the Back of the Class - a moving and 
very funny story of children befriending a refugee at 
school, was influenced by her personal experience 
working at the border camps in Calais. This novel was 
a huge hit and won the Waterstones Children's Book 



 
 

Prize in 2019. Since then she has written a number of 
fantastic and heart warming children's books 
including: The Star Outside My Window, The Night 
Bus Hero and The Lion Above the Door. 
 
We are hugely proud to announce that last term’s 
Readathon has raised over £290 for local hospitals. 
We still have some monies due in from the boys that 
took part, so this figure looks likely to rise even higher 
in the next few weeks.  If your son took part in the 
Readathon, please encourage him to bring his 
sponsor money in as soon as possible or donate 
online using this 
link:  https://readathon.secure.force.com/sponsor/r4
g_paysponsorshippayment?accountId=0012000001Rf
DWFAA3&type=sponsorship  Thank you to everyone 
who has donated so far! 
 

Animal Farm 
We are still collecting payments for the trip to see 
Animal Farm in April. Please ensure your payment 
reaches us as soon as possible. 
 

Christmas Cards 
Thank you to everyone who bought our fundraising 
Christmas cards. We managed to raise £46. 
 

  

https://readathon.secure.force.com/sponsor/r4g_paysponsorshippayment?accountId=0012000001RfDWFAA3&type=sponsorship
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Art Department 
You can follow us on Instagram at mosslands_art to 
see some fabulous examples of the work produced by 
our students. 
 

Fundraising for Mosslands 
Don’t forget to order your online shopping through 
"Easyfundraising.com" to help raise money for 
school.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Care 

Commitment  

Challenge 


